
Join State Historian Katie Ringsmuth, State Museum Curator Mary 
Irvine, and Division of Parks Grants Administrators Jean Ayers and 

Kathleen Tarr, as they help orient new grantees on HOW to 

successfully manage new preservation and education maritime 

reimbursable grants. This is a mandatory event for all Maritime 

Heritage grant recipients.  

Session Date: 

 Thursday February 15 at 2-3:30 pm, via Microsoft Teams 

Session RSVP: 

dnr.oha@alaska.gov

If you cannot make this session or have additional questions, please 
email Katie Ringsmuth at dnr.oha@alaska.gov

When 
February 15 2pm 
Microsoft Teams 

▪

What 
Is the Scope of Work? 

▪

How 
To develop and manage a 

Project Budget? 

▪

What 

To calculate match?

▪

How 

Are the grant’s 

General Requirements?  

▪

What 
Is the education 

component, and how to I 

ensure that it’s being met? 

Ahoy Mateys! 

Congratulations on your recent Alaska Maritime Heritage Subgrant 

Award. You have a great project. Funding support. Now what? 

Preservation and Education Maritime Grants 

101: Managing Maritime Subgrants
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